
Dear Neighbours,

Thank you to all who came to meet us for the November drop-in session, and for 

your questions on a variety of topics including green features at Holloway Park 

and the progress taking place on site.

Our next community drop-in session will be at the Holloway Park Site 

Office on Wednesday 6th December, from 2:30pm – 4pm.

We are currently exploring the possibility of a themed drop-in event, whether it 

be on the women’s building, site heritage, or future landscaping. If there is 

anything you like our drop-ins to focus on, or a topic you would like to know 

more about, please do let us know! 

Stay up to date with everything happening at hollowayparkcommunity.co.uk. 

If you would like to receive these updates via email, please let us know by 

emailing hollowayparkinfo@londonsquare.co.uk

-The Holloway Park Team

PROJECT UPDATE

November 2023

Holloway Park help out at 

Eco-Fair

On Saturday 14th October, St 

Lukes’ church in Hillmarton Road 

held an Eco-Fair to reach out to the 

local community and to showcase 

some of the activities which go on at 

St Lukes, including singing, 

gardening, and their eco-group.

The Holloway Park team helped out with the tombola for the day, as well as 

meeting local residents and discussing the development. In total, £600 was 

raised which will go toward the running costs of St Lukes. To find out more 

about them, visit their website at www.saintlukeschurch.org.uk.

The Holloway Park Team at St Lukes’ Eco-Fair!

http://www.saintlukeschurch.org.uk/


CONTACT DETAILS

If you have any concerns or queries that 

you’d like

 to discuss with the team, please contact:

 London Square Construction Team

0333 666 0104 

Hollowayparkinfo@Londonsquare.

co.uk

If you wish to speak to the Council about this 

project, please contact Islington Council 

Construction Monitoring Team: 

Lee – 020 7527 7272 or 

www.islington.gov.uk/ReportASB

CONSTRUCTON WORKING HOURS

0800 – 1800 Weekdays

0800 – 1300 Saturday

PROGRESS ON SITE

Demolition on site has continued to 

progress well, and we are pleased to 

let you know that we are now entering 

the final few weeks of work. As we 

move towards the end of construction, 

we will continue to update you on 

current and upcoming works on the site. 

UPCOMING WORK

Over the coming weeks, the final section 

of the old prison wall, behind 

Bakersfield Estate, will be removed. The 

new site hoarding will be completed 

around the perimeter of the site by 

Friday 27th November, to insulate 

works from our neighbours. 

In addition, we will be introducing our 

new welfare cabins, which will be 

located at the centre of the site before 

Christmas. 

We continue to thank our neighbours 

for your patience and cooperation 

throughout the demolition process, as 

we work towards its conclusion. 

Santa's Grotto!

Wednesday 13th December 2023, 

6:00pm—7:15pm, at Goodinge 

Community Centre

To celebrate the Christmas season, 

City of London, Higgins, Hyde , and 

Southern Housing Group will be 

hosting Santa’s Grotto, with a range 

of fun and festive activities.

As it is the time for giving, a small 

donation from each household will 

see £2 going towards Great 

Ormond Street Hospital.
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